
New Music Classes Available September: Singing, Violin, 
Guitar and Keyboard 

From September, our music provider BMastered will be starting a 
new day of teaching with an amazing new singing/violin teacher, 
adding 2 new choices to their current offering! If you are interested 
in starting your child with lessons, the following spaces are 
available to students in years 2-6: 

Singing (Popular) / Violin (Classical and Popular)  
Singing lessons - up to 12 spaces 
Violin lessons - up to 12 spaces

These lessons will be held weekly on Mondays.

 
Keyboard/Guitar 
George, the keyboard and guitar teacher, is close to capacity. 
However, from September roughly 5-8 spaces will be opening for  
Bass guitar, Guitar or Piano/Keyboard. 
 
Lesson options: 

Small group 20 minute lessons - £8.50 (2-4 students max) 
1-1 20 minute lessons - £12 
1-1 30 minute lessons - £18 

These will be starting from September and will be allocated on a 
“first come, first served” basis. As we have a growing waiting list, 
we expect the slots will fill quickly so if you are interested, email 
George directly at admin@bmastered.co.uk .


If your chosen instrument or lesson option isn’t available, we will 
offer alternatives or you can be added to a waiting list for that 
option. As mentioned, there are very limited slots for guitar and 
piano lessons, so there is a greater chance of securing a slot for 
singing/violin lessons. 

 
See you after Summer!
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